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PRESS RELEASE UPDATE 
 
At 1:39 AM on 04/07/19, DPD officers responded to Feeling Lucky, 3775 N. Woodford refer-
ence a person who had been shot.  Officers arrived to find a 32 year old male Decatur resident 
who had sustained a gunshot wound to his chest and a gunshot wound to his left leg.  The victim 
was being attended to by employees of the business.  The victim was transported to Decatur 
Memorial Hospital.  At approx. 8:00 PM on 04/07/19, the Decatur Police Department was noti-
fied that the victim had expired.   
 
Decatur Police Detectives obtained on arrest warrant for Cody M. Burries, 05/04/89, 6’1”, 
225lbs. on a charge of First Degree Murder on 04/08/19.  To date, Burries has not been appre-
hended.  Anyone with information on his whereabouts is encouraged to contact the Decatur Po-
lice Department at (217) 424-2711 or (217) 424-2734. 
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